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PROJECT TITLE:  

De La Vina Street Bridge Over Mission Creek 

Replacement Project 

PROJECT OVERVIEW: 

The project will involve the replacement of 

the existing, structurally-deficient bridge 

with a new structure along Mission Creek. 

In addition, there will be pedestrian and 

bicycle improvements made on De La Vina 

Street between Vernon and Alamar Streets. 

 

PROJECT BENEFITS:  

The replacement bridge will be constructed 

in accordance with the requirements of the 

federal-aid Highway Bridge Program, 

Environmental Permits, current American 

Association of State Highway and 

Transportation Officials, and local standards. 

Additional lighting will be added near the 

new bridge, along with non-invasive native 

riparian plantings. 

QUICK FACTS 

Location: Adjacent to the intersection of De La Vina Street and Vernon Road 

Construction Schedule: spring 2023 

Total Project Costs: $18,000,000 

Funding Source: Federal Aid Highway Bridge Program and Local Funds 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

City Project Manager: Eric Goodall P.E., Supervising Engineer 

Phone: (805) 897-2615 

E-mail: egoodall@SantaBarbaraCA.gov 
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